
SS. Matthew and Hubert Parish 

729 Grand Canyon, Hoffman Estates IL, 60169 
www.sainthubert.org  |  847-885-7700        

1001 E. Schaumburg Rd., Schaumburg, IL 60194 
www.stmatthewparish.org  |  847-891-1220       

St. Matthew Church St. Hubert Church 

 

Mass Schedule 
 

SATURDAY VIGIL   
5:00 PM at St. Hubert Church 

 

SUNDAY MASSES 
 7:00 AM at St. Matthew Church 
 8:30 AM at St. Matthew Church 
10:30 AM at St. Hubert Church 
12:15 PM at St. Hubert Church 

 

MONDAY 
8:00 AM at St. Matthew Chapel 

 

TUESDAY 
8:30 AM at St. Hubert Church 

 

WEDNESDAY 
8:00 AM at St. Matthew Chapel 

 

THURSDAY 
8:00 AM at St. Matthew Chapel 

 

FRIDAY 
8:30 AM at St. Hubert Church 

 

ADORATION 
Wednesday, 8:30 AM—6:00 PM  

at St. Matthew Chapel 
 

CONFESSIONS 
 Wednesday, 4:00-6:00 PM  

at St. Matthew Chapel 
 

Chapel is located at  
951 E. Schaumburg Road  
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Dear Friends,  
 

On Monday, January 22nd, the Church in the United States will observe the 51st Anniversary of the Supreme 
Court decision Roe v Wade, which effectively legalized abortion in this country. 
 

The General Instruction of the Roman Missal (GIRM) states the following: In all the dioceses of the United 
States of America, January 22 (or January 23, when January 22 falls on a Sunday) shall be observed as a 
particular day of penance for violations to the dignity of the human person committed through acts of abortion, 
and of prayer for the full restoration of the legal guarantee of the right to life. (# 373) 
 

What is a day of penance? What does that mean? Our Code of Canon Law offers some insight: 
 

The divine law binds all the Christian faithful to do penance each in his or her own way. In order for all to be 
united among themselves by some common observance of penance, however, penitential days are 
prescribed on which the Christian faithful devote themselves in a special way to prayer, perform works of piety 
and charity, and deny themselves by fulfilling their own obligations more faithfully and especially by observing 
fast and abstinence… (Can.1249) 
 

But wait… didn’t the Supreme Court overturn Roe v Wade just a few years ago? Indeed, it did, but the United 
States Conference of Catholic Bishops (USCCB) adds: 
 

On June 24, 2022, the Dobbs v. Jackson Women’s Health Organization decision overturned Roe v. Wade, 
and we praise God for the great opportunity state and federal legislators now have to protect pre-born 
children. While God, in His mercy, ended the nearly fifty-year nationwide regime of abortion on demand, right 
now state and federal laws, in many instances, are still hostile to pre-born children. So, great prayer and 
advocacy is very needed. 
 

Sadly, the State of Illinois is one of the most supportive states in the union when it comes to the ease with 
which an abortion can be procured. Our Governor, J.B. Pritzker and the state legislature have made it their 
mandate to expand opportunities for the legal procurement of abortions. In 2022 (the most recent year the 
Illinois Department of Public Health [IDHP] has recorded statistics) 56,457 pregnancies were terminated as a 
result of abortions in Illinois. That number means that every day, 155 (rounded up) babies are aborted in 
Illinois. 
 

Great prayer and advocacy are needed in this state. Please pray for an end to abortion and for the 
circumstances that lead people to believe abortion is the best answer. Please vote for candidates to office 
who support life. Time and again when addressing this issue, I have been told that this is a political issue, and 
the Church shouldn’t meddle in politics. However, this is the greatest moral crisis the Catholic Church is 
confronted with, and the Church absolutely must be a voice in the defense of all life from conception until 
natural death.  
 

If you or someone you know are considering an abortion please go to the “Walking with Moms in Need” 
website, https://walkingwithmoms.weebly.com for valuable resources for someone who has many questions 
when discovering they are pregnant and not sure what to do. 
 

In addition, “Project Rachel” is a long-standing ministry that helps one who is suffering after an abortion 
(sometimes years later) to heal through finding help, forgiveness and hope. They can be contacted online at: 
https://hopeafterabortion.com.  
 

I’ll conclude with a quote from a great saint: 
 

A great prayer for life is urgently needed, a prayer which will rise up throughout the world. Through 
special initiatives and in daily prayer, may an impassioned plea rise to God, the Creator and lover of life, 
from every Christian community, from every group and association, from every family and from the heart 
of every believer. 
 

Pope Saint John Paul II 
Evangelium vitae 
 

God bless you all. 
 

             Fr. Tim 
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Mass Intentions 
Monday, January 22 
  8:00 AM  †Barbara Reynolds 

Tuesday, January 23 
  8:30 AM  †SS. Matthew & Hubert Parishioners 

Wednesday, January 24 
 8:00 AM  †John Gnatek; †Richard Bigos; Arlene Santigo (int.) 

Thursday, January 25 
  8:00 AM  †Nancy Greco 

Friday, January 26 
  8:30 AM  †Margaret Daniel 

Saturday, January 27 

  5:00 PM  †Lillian & Harvey Moore; †Mandy Durante 

Sunday, January 28 
  7:00 AM  †SS. Matthew & Hubert Parishioners 

  8:30 AM at St. Matthew Church 

                  †Mieczyzlawa & Mieczyslawa Bielawski; 

                  †Charlene Chakeen 

  8:30 AM at St. Hubert Church Catholic Schools Week Family Mass 

10:30 AM  †Eva Tripicchio; †Beatrice Almendarez; †Garry Hickerson 

12:15 PM  †Mrs. Zorayda Manaligod; †Mr. Rodolfo Manaligod;  

                  †Maria Veronica Galang Millo 

 

The presider schedule for the entire month is posted on our website, 
www.sainthubert.org. 

Pray for... 
Nancy Tucker, Cecile Schultz, Geraldine Skinder, Vesna 
Ljubicic, Mary Donahue, Alan Demascus, Donna Anderson, 
Damian Durkin, Frank Bielik, Cameron Brzarnik, Maggie 
Depa, Jean Cook, Elijah Meshiah, The Stevenson Family, 
Bob Berg, Donna Leonardo, Diane Pericolosi, Victor 
Montenegro, Ashley Chapman, Melissa Reynolds, Anna 
Severino, Kathryn McCord, Christina Bronk, Emma, Joe 
Borrasso, Maureen Culleeney, Elizabeth Fritzl, Marianne 
Bowen, Kate Eugene, Sheila Brenda Burlini, William Parrish, 
Zorayda Manaligod, Mary Brady, Edmund Domaracki, Jackie 
KohlHagen, Benitez Family, Rosario Fell, Ronald Tan, 
Kimberly Lynn, Patrick Fleming, Harry Geiser, Maria Santos, 
Arlene Santiago, Raj Prasad, Carleen Fuller, Clark Escuadra, 
Nelia Esguerra, Leonardo Boy Alfuente, Juliet dela Torre, 
Agnes Enriquez, Manny Enriquez, Tony Galvez, Catherine 
Gianakeas, Corazon Lorenzo, Grace Manalo, Rada Popovic, 
Germelina Reyes, Arthur Santiago, Arlene Santiago, Aniceta 
Soriano, Filemon Tan, Vivian Rosario, Tessie Vasquez, Juan 
Alambra Jr., Ramon Elizaga 
 

Recently Deceased  
Steven Weber, Gary Casper, Manuel Andres, Taryn Ross, 
Bonnie Lou Nasipinski, Bridget Sievers 

Would you like to have a friend or family member prayed for? 

To have a particular intention for those who are sick, recently deceased, or otherwise in need of prayers considered for 
inclusion in the Prayer of the Faithful during our Sunday liturgy, please go to the website, www.sainthubert.org and click 
on the Prayer Request  button or call the parish office at 847-885-7700, ext. 102. Those who are sick will be listed for 4 
weeks in the bulletin and added to our book of prayer intentions in the church. If you would like your loved one to 
continue to be listed beyond this time, please call the office to have them added again. 
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All parishioners are invited to submit names from 12/23/23 – 1/21/24. 

The Unification Committee will consolidate the input for Renew My Church leadership to screen on 1/24/24. 

Parish survey of 3 - 6 names that pass the initial review process will be presented to the parish for voting 02/03/24 – 
02/12/24. 

Selected names will be presented to the Episcopal Council at the Archdiocese in late February. 

Episcopal Council submits names for consideration from the parish and the Cardinal selects a unified parish name on 
03/05/24. 

 

 

Cardinal Cupich has specified that newly united parishes do not consider a name that is already in use as the name of a 
parish, school, mission, agency or shrine in the archdiocese. This means, for example, that St. Michael cannot be used as a 
prospective name, as it is already in use in the archdiocese. The name for the new parish should have a feast day for the 
new parish to celebrate. Because of the abundance of Marian names in use, no other names to honor the Blessed Mother 
will be considered.

https://catholic.org/saints
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/List_of_saints_canonized_by_Pope_Francis 
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/List_of_saints_canonized_by_Pope_Benedict_XVI 
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/List_of_saints_canonized_by_Pope_John_Paul_II 

Let’s show our enthusiasm by inspiring the Cardinal with our ideas as he discerns the future name of our unified Parish!
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FROM THE BUSINESS OFFICE: 
We can’t begin to express our gratitude for your 
continued financial support of our Parish. May God 
bless you and your family for your generosity and 
kindness. 

SUNDAY OFFERTORY ONLY 

 PARISH TOTAL 

Received 12/10/23  $         31,073.00  

Received 12/17/23  $         32,083.00  

Received 12/24/23  $         30,479.00  

Received 12/31/23  $         31,895.00  

Received 01/07/24  $         36,832.00  

  

CHRISTMAS (thru 01/07/24)  $         85,050.00  

Fill A Bottle, Save A Life!  
 

TLC Pregnancy Center / Life 
Choices in Schaumburg offers 
free services to many local 
women in unplanned pregnancy 

situations each month. Your donation will help 
provide services for moms and babies in need  
including pregnancy testing, ultrasounds, diapers, 
formula, food, and baby equipment. They offer 
women and families life giving options and 
abortion recovery programs. They provide support, 
hope and love.  
 

Please take a Baby Bottle home with you after 
Mass on January 20

th
 or 21

st
, fill it with a check, 

cash and/or spare change and return it to either 
St. Matthew or St. Hubert on February 3rd or 4th.*  
This is a simple, but crucial fundraising effort. 
Thank you for helping respect life. Please 
remember to keep all respect-life activities  in your 
prayers! For more information about TLC, visit 
their website at www.tlcpregnancyservices.com 

* PLEASE RETURN FULL (or partly 
full!) BOTTLES AT THE END OF THE 
PROJECT. TLC recycles the bottles and 
needs your diligence in this matter! 
THANK YOU! * 

St. Matthew Church is in 
need of some volunteers to 
Lector at the 7 AM 
Mass. Readers assist at 

Mass by proclaiming the sacred scriptures. At each 
Mass, they help to make the Word of God present to 
us in this time and place. If you're interested, please 
call St. Matthew Church at 847-891-1220 for more 
information. 

at St. Hubert Church 

Community Life Food Drive  
 

January 20 & 21 

  

Collection after all 
Masses and in the  
St. Hubert Church drive 
for pick up 1—2:30 PM. 
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St. Hubert School News 

Let us help you with your 

decluttering resolutions 

and raise funds for  

St. Hubert School!  

 

We are thrilled to announce our 

upcoming school-wide service 

project that will benefit those in 

need and raise funds for our 

school! 
 

January 27 & 28 
Look for labeled boxes in the  

 Narthex at St. Hubert 

 Vestibule at St. Matthew 

 Parish Ministry Centers 
 

Help us raise funds just by 

donating used and new shoes! 

Be sure to ask friends, family, 

neighbors and co-workers to 

donate too! 
 

Collected shoes not only help 

support us, but they will be 

reused and given a second life 

by those in need through 

#microenterprise. It’s a 

School is back in session and our clubs are in full 
swing. Our students enjoy a variety of after school 
activities to enrich student life and and build lifelong 
friendships. 

Preparations continue for Catholic Schools week, which runs  
January 28—February 3. Please consider joining us at our special 
Family Mass at 8:30 AM on January 28 at St. Hubert Church, 
followed by our Open House to kick off our week of celebrations. 
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Professional Critique 
Monday, January 22 , 6—7 PM  

Receive a personalized evaluation 
of your professional goals, and 

develop a customized strategy to expedite your 
transition into your next professional opportunity. 
Includes a personalized resume review and career 
coaching. 

 

Interview Strategy Session 
Monday, January 22, 7-9 PM 
St. Hubert Parish Ministry Center 
This session will help job seekers who have specific 
questions on interviewing strategy to develop and 
practice interview responses, strengthening their 
candidacy for successful consideration in the hiring 
process. This session will allow participants to ask 
questions and learn from each other. 

This session will be facilitated by Richard J. 
Kennedy, who has worked from Wall Street to 
Hollywood with start ups to the Fortune 100 and 
additionally he has helped 1,891 transitioning 
military service members find civilian careers. 

MYTH VS. FACT #4 
 

Myth: Most of the time, domestic 
violence is not really that serious. 
 

Fact: Domestic violence is an illegal act 
in the U.S. and is considered a crime 
with serious repercussions.  

 

Although there are aspects of domestic violence 
(e.g. emotional, psychological, spiritual, financial 
abuse) that may not be considered criminal in a 
legal sense, serious and long-lasting physical, 
emotional and spiritual harms can, and often do, 
occur. Each, and every act, of domestic violence 
needs to be taken seriously. 
 

Find professional assistance by calling the National 
Domestic Violence Hotline at 800-799-7233. Chat 
with a NDVH service provider and find the domestic 
violence services nearest you. If you are in 
immediate danger, call 911. 
 

More info at:  https://hopeandsafety.org/learn-more/
domestic-violence-myths-facts/ 
 

Brought to you by St. Hubert Domestic Violence Outreach 
Ministry and St. Matthew Peace and Justice Ministry 
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BIBLICAL METANOIA 

“Repent and believe in the good news!” These are the first words out of Jesus’ mouth in Mark’s gospel and they 
are meant as a summary of the entire gospel. But what do these words mean? 

In English, the word “repent” is often misunderstood. It seems to imply that we have already done something 
wrong, regret it, and now commit ourselves to live in a new way. Repentance, understood in this way, means to 
live beyond a sinful past. Biblically, this is not quite what is meant. In the gospels, the particular word used for 
repentance is metanoia. Literally this means to do an about face, to turn around, to face in an entirely new 
direction. But what direction? 

Robert Barron, a young theologian out of Chicago, offers a simple, yet profound, understanding this. In his view, 
within each of us there are two souls, a little soul (a pusilla anima) and a great soul (a magna anima). On any given 
day we tend to identify more with one or the other of these and we are a very different person depending upon 
which soul is reigning within us. 

Thus, if I take my identity from my little soul I will inevitably feel bitter and angry. It is here, in the pusilla anima, 
where I am petty, afraid, aware of my hurts, and constantly nursing the sense of having been cheated and short-
changed. In my little soul, I am paranoid and defensive. When I relate to life through it, I am short-sighted, 
impatient, despairing, and constantly looking for compensation. 

But I also have within me a great soul. When I let it reign, I become different person altogether. I am relating out of 
my great soul at those moments when I am overwhelmed by compassion, when everyone is brother or sister to 
me, when I want to give of myself without concern of cost, when I am able to carry the tensions of life without a 
breakdown in my chastity, when I would willingly die for others, and when my arms and my heart would want 
nothing other than to embrace the whole world and everyone in it. 

All of us, I am sure, have had ample experience of both, identifying with the great soul and with the petty soul 
within us. Sometimes we operate out of one, sometimes out of the other. 

When Jesus asks us to “repent”, to do metanoia, what he is asking is that we cease identifying ourselves with the 
little soul and instead begin to live out of our other soul, the magna anima. The very etymology of the 
word metanoia implies this. It takes its root in two Greek words: meta – beyond; and nous – 
mind. Literally, metanoia means to move beyond our present mindset, beyond our present way of seeing things. 

When one looks at the miracles of Jesus, it is interesting to see that so many of them are connected to opening up 
or otherwise healing someone’s eyes, ears, or tongue. These miracles, of course, always have more than a 
physical significance. Eyes are opened in order to see more deeply and spiritually; ears are opened in order to 
hear things more compassionately; and tongues are loosened in order to praise God more freely and to speak 
words of reconciliation and love to each other. To put it metaphorically, what Jesus is doing in these miracles is 
attaching the eyes, ears, and tongue to the great soul so that what a person is now seeing, hearing, and speaking 
is not bitterness, hurt, and pettiness but rather compassion, gratitude, and praise. 

Many of us are familiar with a famous passage in Thomas Merton within which he describes a revelation he had 
one day while standing on the corner of Fourth and Walnut in Louisville. Among complete strangers in the middle 
of a shopping district on a very ordinary day, Merton had the sense that his eyes, ears, and tongue were suddenly 
attached to a bigger soul: “I was suddenly overwhelmed with the realization that I loved all of those people, that 
they were mine, and I, theirs, that we could not be alien to one another even though we were total strangers. It was 
like waking from a dream of separateness  … Then it was as if I suddenly saw the secret beauty of their hearts, the 
depths of their hearts, where neither sin, nor desire, nor self-knowledge, can reach the core of their reality, the 
person that each one is in God’s eyes. If only we could all see each other that way all the time! There would be no 
more war, no more hatred, no more cruelty, no more greed. I suppose that the big problem would be that we would 
all fall down and worship each other.” 

To repent is let the great soul, the image and likeness of God, reign within us so that, like Merton on the corner of 
Fourth and Walnut, we are so overwhelmed with compassion that indeed we do turn and face in a completely new 
direction. 

Used with permission of the author. Oblate Father Ron Rolheiser is a theologian, teacher, and award-winning 
author, and is President of the Oblate School of Theology in San Antonio, TX. He can be contacted through his 
website www.ronrolheiser.com. Reprinted from  November 7, 1999. 

9     Meditation Ron Rolheiser, OMI 
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ARCHDIOCESE HOT LINES 
Sexual Abuse ............................................. 800-994-6200 
Financial Misconduct .................................. 866-294-5256 

ALEXIAN INTERFAITH COUNSELING 
SERVICES…………………………………………………...855-383-2224 
DOMESTIC VIOLENCE HELPLINE….877-863-6338 
CRISIS PREGNANCY HELPLINE…….630-339-3660   

Administrative Staff 
Patty Perry, Administrative Assistant 
pperry.stmatthew@gmail.com   |   847-891-1220, ext. 101 
 

Jo-Ann Menet, Administrative Assistant 
jmenet.stmatthew@gmail.com   |   847-891-1220, ext. 101 
 

Kristen Cullen, Administrative Assistant 
kcullen.stmatthew@gmail.com   |   847-891-1220, ext. 101 

Trish Nelli, Book Keeper & School Secretary 
tnelli@sthubertschool.org  |  847-885-7702, ext. 204 
 

Darla Filipucci, Administrative Assistant 
office@sainthubert.org   |   847-885-7700, ext. 102 
 

Beth Masen, Administrative Assistant 
office@sainthubert.org   |   847-885-7700, ext. 102 

St. Hubert Office:  
847-885-7700   |   Fax: 847-885-4631 
office@sainthubert.org 
 

Hours:  
● Monday-Thursday: 9 AM—Noon, 1-5 PM 
● Friday:  9 AM-Noon, 1-4 PM 
● Saturday: 9 AM-1:30 PM 
 

St. Matthew Office :  
847-891-1220   |   Fax: 247-891-3140 
www.stmatthewparish.org 
Religious Education 847-891-1220, ext. 139 
 

Hours: 
 Monday-Thursday: 9 AM-5 PM 

 Friday: 9 AM-1 PM 

 Saturday: 10 AM-2:00 PM 

255 Flagstaff Lane | Hoffman Estates, IL 60169  
847-885-7702   |   Fax: 847-885-0604 
office@sthubertschool.org 
 

Office Hours:  
● Monday-Friday: 7 AM—3 PM 
 

Julie Martin, Principal 
jmartin@sthubertschool.org 
847-885-7709 
 

Ashley Rylander, Assistant Principal 
arylander@sthubertschool.org 
847-885-7702, ext. 214 

St. Hubert School 

Sacramental Life 
Baptisms 
If you would like your child to be baptized at St. Matthew Church, please contact John Blaszko at 847-217-6248 or  
jeb3359@gmail.com with a subject line of Baptism; for baptism at St. Hubert Church, please contact Mike Keenan at 
mkeenan@sainthubert.org. 
 

Weddings 
Please contact 847-885-7700, ext. 104 or email office@sainthubert.org to arrange weddings at both churches. 

Pastoral Staff 
Rev. Timothy Fairman, Administrator 
frtim@sttheresachurch.org 
 
Rev. Matt Jamesson, Associate Pastor 
mjamesson@archchicago.org   |   847-885-7700, ext. 107 
 

Rev. Robert Rizzo, Pastor Emeritus St. Hubert Church 
 

Steve Baldasti, Deacon 
bjunctionb@hotmail.com  
 

Allen & Stephanie Tatara, Diaconate Couple 
atatara@archchicago.org & statara@sainthubert.org 
847-885-7700, ext. 114 
 

Larry Smith, Deacon 
lsmith@archchicago.org |   847-885-7700, ext. 105 
 

Joyce Manfre, Operations Director 
jmanfre@sainthubert.org   |   847-885-7700, ext. 112 
 

Pat Aschom, St. Hubert Pastoral Secretary 
paschom@sainthubert.org   |   847-885-7700, ext. 104 
 

Milissa Bartold, St. Matthew Pastoral Associate & RE 
mbartold.stmatthew@gmail.com   |   847-891-1220, ext. 101 
 

Michael Keenan, St. Hubert Director of Religious Education 
mkeenan@sainthubert.org   |   847-885-7703 
 

Marie Staffa, Ministry Coordinator 
mstaffa@sainthubert.org   |   847-885-7700, ext. 124 
 

Chris Severin, Interim Music Director 
cseverin@sainthubert.org   |   847-885-7700, ext. 108 
 

Karyn Weiland, Marketing Director 
kweiland@sainthubert.org   |   847-885-7700, ext. 119 
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Join Us for Rosary Devotion 

 

St. Matthew 
Quiet time after Mass 

10 minutes after Mass Mon., Wed., Thurs. 
 

Mother of Perpetual Help Devotion 
Thursday mornings after the 8:00 AM 

Mass in the chapel followed by  
Rosary Devotion. 

St. Hubert 
Every Friday morning at 8:00 AM, we 
gather in the church to pray the rosary 
before the 8:30 AM Mass. It would be 
wonderful if you could join us in this 

beautiful prayer.  

 ROSARIES – Donate and Repair 
 

Patrick Fleming, a parishioner, collects 
rosaries and sends them to the Missions. 
Please put unused rosaries you wish to 
donate into the slot on the ministry table in 
the narthex at St. Hubert Church marked 
“Rosaries for the Missions.”  
 
He also repairs rosaries. Put your rosary in need of 
repair in the slot on the ministry table marked 
“Rosaries for repair.” The broken rosary should be in 
an envelope with your name and phone number 
written clearly on the envelope. 
 
Thank you for helping with this ministry.  

Mid-life Singles Retreat 

Are you mid-30s to 50s and looking for a renewed sense of purpose & belonging? Register 
today for a life-changing REFLECT weekend retreat at the Joseph and Mary Retreat House 
(formerly Cardinal Stritch Retreat House) in Mundelein, IL  on February 23-25. Take a 
chance and get involved... you won't regret it!  Cost is $285 for meals and a single room. 

Visit www.ReflectRetreat.com, email reflect.chicagoland@gmail.com, or call 630-222-8303 or for details.  

   Knights of Columbus   Seeking New Members.  Join Us…   HoffmanSchaumburgKnights.com 
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CENTRAL PLUMBING  
COMPANY, INC.

Since 1980
4 Generations of Plumber

Repairs & Remodeling • Water Heaters
Disposals • Sump Pumps • Rodding

847-253-9181 Rob Ryan - Kevin Ryan
IL LIC # PL16019   LIC # 055-012918

Ask for the Parish Discount! 
Additional Discount For Senior 
Citizens 55 Years or Older!

3.5% Credit Card 
Convenience Fee

Painting
John Roberts  847-544-6990 

St. Hubert Parish Member Free Estimates 

RAY’S PLUMBING& HEATING
               DIV. OF DAN DOYLE INC.

Heating • Plumbing
Air Conditioning

“All Your Service Needs”
10% Off Labor With This Coupon

847-895-3430

Richard Gerber
Luxury Homes • Single 
Family Homes • Town 
Homes • Estate Sales

www.RichardGerber.com 
847-987-5356

Suburban, Schaumburg

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS 
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!
 

CONTACT ME  
Julie Blanford

 
jblanford@4LPi.com 
(800) 950-9952 x2141

ITALIAN RESTAURANT AND PIZZERIA
DINE-IN • CATERING • TO-GO • DELIVERY

630 • 372 • 8600

HOME REPAIRS  
AND

IMPROVEMENTS
Ken Young

847-358-3026
~ HAPPINESS GUARANTEED ~ 
• OVER 50 YEARS OF QUALITY SERVICE •

Bathrooms	 Windows 
Siding	 Electrical 
Kitchens	 Plumbing 
Painting	 Tiling 
Floors	 Doors

Ken Linnemann

224/875-5112
FULLY INSURED

Illinois
CatholicMatch.com/IL
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Member F.D.I.C.Heritage Bank of Schaumburg
Community Banking at its Best!

Our staff is friendly, and all credit decisions are
made right here at home by people who are familiar
with the needs and preferences of the community.

We offer a full line of products to meet your needs.
HERITAGE BANK SCHAUMBURG
1535 W. Schaumburg Rd. • Schaumburg 
(847) 524-4000 | www.hbschaumburg.com

(847) 882-5580 | www.ahlgrimfuneral.com
330 W. Golf Road (1/2 mi W. of Roselle Road) • Schaumburg

The Fabbrini Family Parishioners since 1962

Toll free: 888-885-2000   Local: 847-885-2000

Asthma
& Allergy

Adult/Pediatric
Mark Miller, M.D.
                   Parishioner

1000 Grand Canyon 
Pkwy, Suite 301 
Hoffman Estates

847-352-2822

RETINA INSTITUTE  
OF ILLINOIS

Our retinal specialists care for a variety of medical and surgical retinal diseases
including: Age Related Macular Degeneration, Diabetic Retinopathy, Retinal Tears 
and Detachments, Vascular Occlusions, Macular Hole, Macular Pucker and Uveitis.
We believe in providing compassionate and conscientious retinal care to our  
patients, with the goal of improving eyesight and preventing loss of vision.

Huntley	 St Alexius Medical Center	 Niles 
12030 Princeton Dr	 Dr Bldg Two Ste 404	 8780 W Golf ste 304 
Huntley, IL 60147	 1585 N Barrington Rd	 Niles, IL 60714 
847-802-4623	 Hoffman Estates, IL 60189	 847-297-8900

820 Office Park	 Lincoln Square	 Gurnee 
820 E. Terra Cotta, Suite 247	 2326 W. Foster, Suite 100	 36100 Brookside,  Ste 206 

Crystal Lake, IL  60014  	 Chicago, IL  60625	 Gurnee, IL  60031 

815-788-1000	 773-784-9400	 847-855-2500

John C Michael, M.D.
Rumya Rao, M.D.

Matthew Wessel, M.D.
Ruik Chete, M.D.

Katarzyna Brodowska, M.D

FREE Blizzard
Buy one Get one Free

Same Size or Equal Value
847-285-1455

949 N Roselle Rd. • Hoffman Estates

(847) 734-9000 
575 Bennett Rd. • Elk Grove Village, IL 
www.pulverpackaging.com

HEATING & AIR CONDITIONING
corcoranheating.com

Tom Corcoran
(847) 397-5888

or visit us on the web at www.kelleykelleykelley.com

Attorneys And Counsellors At Law
John P. Kelley (1931-2009)  William F. Kelley 

Matthew X. Kelley
Scott C. Zambo - Associate 

Areas of Practice
Corporate - Real Estate - Estate Planning - Tax - Probate  Divorce 

Traffic - Bankruptcy - Commercial and Business Transactions
Litigation - Personal Injury

1535 West Schaumburg Road, Suite 204, Heritage Bank 
Building Schaumburg, Illinois 60194  (847) 895-9151

Help at Home for SeniorsHelp at Home for Seniors

Connecting Catholics
at St Hubert

and serving surrounding
paris communities.

In-home caregiving
with values

and Catholic beliefs
shared by you.

Need assistance to live comfortably
and independently at home?
Are  you interested in becoming a caregiver?

www.Catholic-Care.com
1-800-811-2210

Estate Planning
If you have provided for St. Hubert in your will, please let us know by contacting Father 
Mike. Persons interested in including the parish in their will, or questions about how to 
make a bequest to St. Hubert or to any other archdiocesan program and/or institution, 
please call the parish office, 847.885.7700, or contact directly:
Rich Goode • 225 S. Aberdeen Street, Chicago, IL 60607 • 312.655.7848

To have Richard Goode contact you, complete the form below and drop it off at the Parish Office.
Name:_____________________________________________________________
Phone (home):_ ______________________________________________________
Best time to call:______________________________________________________
Phone (work):_ ______________________________________________________
	Comments:__________________________________________________________
	_ ________________________________________________________________
	�����������������������������������������������������������������

To include St. Hubert in your will, the correct legal designation is:
Catholic Bishop of Chicago - A Corporation Sole, For the use and benefit of St. Hubert

Plote Construction Inc.
1100 Brandt Drive • Hoffman Estates, IL

(847) 695-9300
www.plote.com


